
Notice of Filing   
Labor Condition Application 

   
Larsen & Toubro Infotech Limited is filing a Labor Condition Application (LCA) with the case ID 
number (I‐200‐21238‐546524) with the U.S. Department of Labor’s Employment and Training 
Administration. One (1) H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Larsen & Toubro Infotech 
Limited for the occupation of Computer Systems Analysts for a period of employment from October 
1, 2021 through September 25, 2024 at a wage rate of $95,930.00per year. The location where the 
H-1B nonimmigrant worker will be employed is the following: 6460 Las Colinas Blvd, Irving, TX 
75039. The LCA is available for public inspection at Larsen & Toubro Infotech Limited, 2035 
Lincoln Highway, Edison Square West, Ste. 3000-3005, Edison, NJ 08817. 
 

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or 
failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office of 
the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor. 
 
This notice was posted under one of the following manners permitted under Chapter 20, Section 
655.734 of the Code of Federal Regulations from 08/27/2021 to 09/06/2021. 
 

 
 
________________________________  
Elena Kunznetsova 
Senior Specialist – Immigration Services 
 


